
Report on the publication of the wall magazine “MANAN” 

                          Department of Bengali 2021-2022 

In every academic year our student are published the wall magazine “Manan” before the 

Puja vacation will start. But because of lockdown we cannot able to organize this program 

in due time. But after reopening the college, we have published  our wall magazine on 24 

th December, 2021.  About 100 students and all respected faculty members of the 

Department of Bengali are gathering the Inauguration Program. Our Principal Sir 

inaugurated it on the Day and delivered a encouraging lecture for the students on the 

front of “Manan”. “CHITRALI”- the painting exhibition organized  by the departmental 

students as regular activity. This is the one of most interesting event for the students of 

our department. The creative skills  of the students has been encouraged by the faculty 

members. In this occasion they are actively involved with the students 

  

 

 

 


